
2021 DRIVE-THRU TOUCH A TRUCK 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
How long does the Drive-Thru Touch A Truck experience take? 

We anticipate Drive-Thru Touch A Truck will take between 30 minutes 
and an hour. 

How will my child “explore” the trucks? 

While driving through the event, children will be able to see the 
vehicles, trucks, and equipment up close from the car. We encourage 
you to roll down your windows and have as much fun from the safety 
of your vehicle as you would like! 

Will we be allowed to get out of the vehicle? 

For the safety of participants and volunteers, all participants must 
remain inside their vehicles. 

Will bathrooms be available? 

As the safety of our participants and volunteers is of the utmost 
importance, we will not be providing bathrooms for attendees driving 
through the event. 

What is included in our ticket purchase? 

Touch A Truck tickets are $30.00 per car; our signature plastic hard 
hats for each child in the vehicle; giveaways from our event sponsors 
and participants; a snack pack and drink for everyone inside the 
vehicle, and a special coloring sheet from the Touch A Truck coloring 
book for each child in the vehicle. 



May I drive through multiple times? 

Due to time constraints and ticketed time slots to allow as many 
families as possible to see this event, each ticket will only allow for 
one entry to the event. 

Will there be Quiet Hours? 

Yes, Quiet Hours are from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. for children who would 
like to participate in the event but need less sensory stimulation. 

Did the event location move? 

No. The event will once again be held at the BREC State Fairgrounds. 

Will food and drink be included? 

We are working to provide access to food and drink during the 
Drive-Thru Touch a Truck experience. If we can safely administer 
food, this will be included in the ticket price. Stay tuned for more 
details! 

Will birthday party packages be available this year? 

Unfortunately, we will not have any birthday party packages this year. 
Due to the changing nature of COVID-19, we will update these FAQs 
as necessary. Please check back occasionally for new information. 

QUESTIONS:​ Please contact the Junior League of Baton Rouge at 
touchatruck@juniorleaguebr.org​ for more information. 

 


